
 

As we all know, the landscape for higher education is changing rapidly. 
In order to remain ahead of the curve, we must push forward with bold 
solutions for recruiting students, attracting and retaining talented faculty, 
increase capacity for long-term sustainability, and for meeting the needs 
of our community.

With three new state-of-the art learning facilities, expanded course 
offerings and services, SUSLA stands ready to lead the way for preparing 
our students for success! We invite you to take part in this process 
by participating in SUSLA’s 2019 Family Campaign, “A Way 
Forward…On One Accord”. By pledging your support, you can help 
strengthen SUSLA for current and future generations of Jaguars. 

 Thank you,

Lt. Jeffery Ivey, 
2019 Chairperson

• PLEDGED: 12,000 *
• COLLECTED: $8,645:
$6,150 awarded in Scholarships (GAP and individual awards), with the rest 
dedicated to professional development (to be sent to Academy of Excellence 
Fund for Professional Development awards) and Advocacy efforts for SUSLA.

• SCHOLARSHIPS: Annual awards for SUSLA students and endowments

• FACULTY /STAFF SUPPORT: Professional development and  instructional support

• ATHLETICS: Enhance SUSLA Athletic Programs 

• OPTION 1: Payroll Deductions - Complete the pledge form and return 
it in the enclosed “Family Campaign” Envelope. 
(retrieve from Team Captain or at the Advancement Office)

• OPTION 2: ONLINE. Go to www.susla.edu and click on 
“Give to SUSLA” in the top right corner of the homepage

• OPTION 3: ONE-TIME PAY AT SUSLA CASHIER WINDOW 
(on the main campus). Be sure to get your receipt so that we can credit 
your pledge. *Collected as of Dec. 31, 2018. 


